
2015  CHINESE  NATIONAL  DAY
HOLIDAY NOTICE

Dear Customers:

Due to Chinese National Holiday, we will be off duty from Octo
ber 1st to 4th, orders placed during those days will be immedi
ately arranged as soon as we come back to work.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
PUMPKIN
2015-9-30
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